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A Chara,

Please see a submission below from the Staff and Parents' Association of The Model
School for the Limerick Development Plan.

The Model School has 610 pupils enrolled in the school from age 5 to 12 years old. The
rezoning of the area marked at the back of school for Educational and Community
purposes is a very welcome development for the future wellbeing of our children. Our
school children need more space for recreation if we are to enhance their education and
meet their needs for recreation and exercise.

The Staff and Parents Council of The Model School fully support the proposed zoning to
protect the land for the future growth of a soft play area for the children of the Model
School. Additional space for educational and recreational purposes is vital if we are to
protect Limerick City Centre as an attractive location for the young children of

our community.

Le gach dea ghui,

Eibhear O'Dea
Priomhoide
Modhscoil Luimnigh
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